
17th June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

PARENT TRUSTEE ELECTION RESULT

Thank you to all those parents that voted in the recent parent governor election. I am delighted to be
able to announce that the candidate with the most votes was Julia Beaumont. Congratulations to
Julia who will be joining the governing body with immediate effect. If you see Julia around, please be
sure to pass on your good wishes.

Yours faithfully,

Hollie Collins

Clerk to the Governors and Returning Officer

Bransgore C of E Primary School

07730 565 447


